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Buildings After Hours Cancelled on December 27, 2022 

 

Buildings After Hours is cancelled on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at all 
borough offices. Buildings After Hours will resume on Tuesday, January 3, 
2023.  
 
Department of Buildings borough offices are open for Buildings After Hours on Tuesdays from 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for homeowners, tenants, small business owners, and building managers. 
Visit www.nyc.gov/dobevents for more information.  

 

http://www.nyc.gov/dobevents

